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The Richmond-Burton High School

coaching staff and players

would greatly appreciate your attendance

at our end of the season Awards Banquet.

This is a great opportunity

to recognize our players
for their efforts throughout the season. 

Dress for players will be khaki pants and polo shirts.  
Please join us

March 15th, 2017
6:00 PM Appetizers only will be served
6:30 Presentation of Awards will Begin
RBCHS Auditeria

Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Coach Creason
